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Visiting Speakers 
 

 

 
 
Prof. Ole Hindsgaul, Carlsberg Laboratory, Gamie Carlsberg 
Vej 10 DK-2500, Vlaby Copenhagen, Denmark, will speak on 
“Chemistry yields new tools to probe the structure and function 
of carbohydrates” on Monday, March 30, 2009 @ 11:00 a.m. 
in NRE2-003. 
 
Kingsley Donkor, Professor of Chemistry, Thompson Rivers 
University, Kamloops, British Columbia, will speak on 
“Capillary electrophoresis of Lantibiotics” on Friday, April 3, 
2009 @ 4:00 p.m. in E3-25. 
 

502 SEMINAR 
Amr ElHewiet will speak on a topic to be announced at his 
seminar on Wednesday, April 1, 2009 in E3-25 at 11:00 a.m. 
 

 
Congratulations to: 
Premier Brad Wall of Saskatchewan presented the 
Saskatchewan Distinguished Service Award to Prof. Ron 
Cavell, at Government House in Regina on March 24.  Wall 
said “His vision, leadership and commitment to the Canadian 
Light Source has made Saskatchewan the home of first class 
discovery and innovation that will serve not only our 
province or our country, but people on a global scale.”  
 
The departments extends its congratulations to Dr Cavell.  
More information can be found at this web address: 
http://www.gov.sk.ca/news?newsId=934d7811-b584-42c1-
8f49-cc8bf5f1345b 
 
 

 

 
CUME Exams will be held on Saturday, April 4, 2009 at 11:00 a.m. in E3-25. 
 
 
 
 

The deadline for applying for vacancies for the GFC Nominating  Committee is Wednesday, March 17, 2009. 
 
 

Employment Opportunities 
 

are posted on the bulletin board across from the elevators on the third floor.  
 Please do not remove the employment notices from the bulletin board. 

 

 

Employment opportunities are posted on a new internet site:  http://www.careerowl.ca. 
 

 
Biotica, UK requires a Natural products chemist as well as a molecular biologist.  Please see employment board for more information. 
 
CDRD is looking for individuals who have recently received their Ph.D. in organic chemistry or those who expect to complete their thesis shortly.  
Please see www.cdrd.ca for more information. 
 
University of Alberta The Biogeochemical Laboratory in Biological Sciences is hiring for a summer laboratory technician.  See postings by the 
mailboxes or email: BGCAlaboratory@ualberta.ca.  information on the lab is available at:  http://www.biology.ualberta.ca/facilities/limnology. 
 
York University has an opening for a PDF position in the area of Atmospheric Chemistry.  Please see employment board for more information. 
 

 

Chemistry Quote of the Week 
 

“Don't try to force chemistry between two people or else it may just blow up at you.” 


